
Hi,   
 
I'm emailing to voice my strong support for the creation of the Emma to Earl Street bridge. I feel it is 
very important to continue developing our city to encourage transport by foot or bike. This bridge will 
open up possibilities to travel further throughout the city without relying on a vehicle. 
 
For me personally, and those in my neighborhood, it would mean I could safely cycle to the grocery 
store without having to risk life and limb on Speedvale. 
 
Thank you, 
Jocelyne Fletcher 
 


